
   

 
October 27, 2023 

 
Parents and Guardians, 

Congratulations to the West Mifflin Area High School Tri-M Music Honor Society 
on a great performance on Thursday evening.  All the participants did an excellent 
job. 

Today is the first day of the second nine weeks.  Report cards will be available in 
the parent portal by Tuesday, October 31.  If you need access to your parent portal 
please contact the appropriate school.   

Reminder the Titan Shoppe is up and running.  Please visit their online store on the 
District’s website under “Quick Links” to view all the apparel. 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on Wednesday, November 1 for Clara 
Barton and Homeville, and Thursday, November 2 for the secondary campus 
grades 4 through 12.  Conferences will occur during the hours of 11 a.m. to 7 p.m.  
Parents, please contact your child’s teacher to schedule an appointment. 

A date to remember is November 7, 2023, election day.  Students and teachers will 
be working remotely on this day. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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